
 

 
Lealands High School 

Sundon Park Road 
Luton 

LU3 3AL 

 
Tel: 01582 611600 

Email: admin@lealands.luton.sch.uk 
Website: www.lealands.luton.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr J Burridge BA (Hons) PGCE, MA, NPQH 

     
 
1st May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Evening of Excellence and Introduction to Year 10  

 

We are delighted to invite you to a Year 9 Evening of Excellence on Thursday 12th June  at Lealands High School 

from 5.30pm to 7pm.  

 

This is an opportunity for you to hear of the successes of year 9 and view samples of the fantastic work the year 9 

students have produced over the year. 

 

The evening will consist of a short presentation looking at an overview of the year and what 

to look forward to in year 10, you will then move into smaller groups to receive information relating to work 

experience and how to support your child to do well in GCSEs.  

 

To book your place on the evening, please complete the google form attached via QR code or via the link 

https://forms.gle/wc1qt42GqkusoxENA. 

 

 

We hope that you will join us in celebrating the success of year 9. 

 

There will also be some refreshments on sale which our student leaders will be selling, to raise money for their 

prom. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

                                 

Mrs Alison Rust​​ ​       Mr Colin Taplin  

Assistant Headteacher                        Head of Year 9 

 

 

https://forms.gle/wc1qt42GqkusoxENA

